
 

 

Culver City Senior Center 
4095 Overland Ave. Culver 

City, California 90232 

 
Lila Swenson, Chair 

                 Nancy Trujillo, Vice Chair 
                 Andrew Horwitz, Member 

John Lopez, Member 
Stacey Oziel, Member

 
 

Fiesta La Ballona Committee 
Notice of Cancellation 

 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Fiesta La Ballona 
Committee scheduled for February 9, 2023, was cancelled due to a lack of a 
quorum of members and was not held.   
 
A Special Meeting of the Fiesta La Ballona Committee has been scheduled for 
February 15, 2022, at 7:00 PM.   

  
 

BY: 

 

 

/s/Adam Ferguson  
Adam Ferguson, Senior Management Analyst  
Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department 
Secretary to the Fiesta La Ballona Committee 


